
Advance Notice 
February 10, 2016 
 
 
 
Report Out on the Annual Legislative Conference – Board 
 
 
Action to be taken: Presented for information only. 
 
 
All School Board members, Superintendent Thiele, and Jacob Kuper, Chief 
Financial Officer, attended the WSSDA/WASA//WASBO Annual Legislative 
Conference in Olympia, January 31 through February 1.  They will now give a 
report on the conference for public information. 
 
            


